
Agents Notification 
No.02 of 2025 – 24th May 2025 

 
 

 
Sub: MV Samanta (9000297) and MV Liwa (9077109) - Permitted to Call at RAK Ports 

 

To: RAK Ports Marine Agents 

 Ship Owners, Managers and Operators 

 

Refer to Agents Notification 01/2024 dated 2nd Oct 2024 and No. 02/2024 dated 12th Nov 2024.  

Please be advised that, based on the inspection reports from Port State Control and close monitoring 

of vessel performance during last three months, it has been decided to allow MV Samanta (IMO 

9000297) and Mv Liwa (9077109) to call RAK Ports.  

Both Vessels have been subject to enhanced scrutiny during this period, with particular attention to 

operational reliability and compliance with Port safety standards.  

The above notifications are cancelled.   

 

 

Capt. Michael Magee 

Group Harbour Master RAK Ports 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

2020:01,02,04,05, 2021: 01, 02, 03,04 

2022: 01, 02, 03, 04, 05, 06, 2023: 01, 03, 04 

2025: 01 
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